
From: Andrew Crabb [mailto:andrew.crabb@nat.awu.net.au]  

Sent: Monday, 13 November 2017 8:58 AM 
To: Chambers - Hatcher VP; AMOD 

Subject: Hospitality Award 2010, Registered and Licenced Clubs Award 2010 and the Restaurant 
Industry Award 2010 - conference  

 

Dear Associate  
 
Hospitality Award 2010, Registered and Licenced Clubs Award 2010 and the Restaurant 
Industry Award 2010 - Part-time and casual employment 
 
We refer to the above awards and to the conference listed to be held this morning 9am, 13 
November 2017 in relation to the foreshadowed outstanding issues . 
 
We advise the AWU intended to appear at the conference this morning but through matters 
beyond our control we will not be able to attend this morning.   
 
We confirm however the AWU wishes to be provided opportunity to provide input 
(including any potential lead evidence/ make submissions if necessary) in relation to any 
matters arising out of the conference going forward.  
 
Please do not hesitate to contact the writer in relation to the above.  
 
Yours sincerely 
 
ANDREW CRABB | SENIOR NATIONAL LEGAL OFFICER  

M 0436 654 478 | andrew.crabb@nat.awu.net.au 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